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Press Release

March 22, 2014

Lord Lexden Praises Student Award Winners

At the annual CIFE Academic Awards Presentation held at the House of Lords on Wednesday 19th  March, Lord Lexden presented awards for academic excellence to thirty-eight students who achieved outstanding A level and GCSE results last summer.  Lord Lexden, former General Secretary of the Independent Schools Council, is the Honorary President of the Council For Independent Education (CIFE).  He said: " CIFE colleges bring together an extraordinarily diverse range of students from Britain and other countries.  These young people of many nations have one thing above all in common: a passion for learning and achievement.  Today we pay tribute to a glittering series of examination results which are the product of the unique CIFE partnership between brilliant students and outstanding teachers."  All of the A level award winners are now studying or have places to study at top UK universities.

The Gold Award winner, Stanislau Yatskevich from Belarus, was an A level student at Bosworth College, Northampton.  He achieved A* in all five of his A level subjects – Maths, Biology, Chemistry, Physics and Russian.  He is currently studying medicine in Melbourne, Australia, but has been accepted to read Biochemistry at Oxford University from September 2014.  He said: “I am really thrilled to have been chosen to receive the CIFE Gold Award.  Bosworth College provided me with a really friendly environment in which to study.  Throughout my studies I always felt I was able to receive the full attention of all the teachers with any questions I had.  I miss the many friends I made whilst I was studying there, but the experience gave me the confidence to move onto to higher education in the UK.”

CIFE is a national organisation of independent colleges which specialise in preparing students, home and international, for university entrance.  All the prizewinners, who come both from the UK and from many countries abroad, studied at one of the CIFE-affiliated colleges last year.

Photographs of the Gold Award winner and of the group of award winners are available on request.

For any further information, please contact James Wardrobe (01428 723087 or 07720 614220;  e-mail: james@wardrobe.org.uk).
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